
From: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
To: Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov

Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/28/2016 5:42:49 PM
Subject: Fwd: The Asahi Shumbun

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:


From:  "Scott, Dukes" <Dukes.Scott@regstaff.sc.gov>

Date:  March 28, 2016 at 5:18:16 PM EDT

To: "Baker, Josh" <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Cc: "Patel, Swati" <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>

Subject: The Asahi Shumbun

I received a call from the above Japanese newspaper regarding the Governor's letter to DOE. I 
told him that was not within our purview. The reporter, named Matt, may be calling your office. 
 Dukes 

C. Dukes Scott 
Executive Director
SC Office of Regulatory Staff
1401 Main Street, Suite 900
Columbia, SC 29201
Office: (803) 737-0805
Cell: (803) 463-6524
Fax: (803) 737-1900
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